

June 08, 2010

Director James A. Christenson Arizona Cooperative Extension

,

Dear Director Christenson:

The Executive Director on behalf of the Regional Directors Association has **RECOMMENDED EXTENSION** of MRF project W-1167 – The Changing Landscape of Women in America: Understanding Work, Family, and Personal Issues to September 30, 2011.

NIFA concurs with the recommendation of the Executive Director and has **APPROVED** this extension. All contributing projects are automatically extended to September 30, 2011. We would appreciate your assistance in notifying all non–SAES participants of this action.

Sincerely

Accountability and Reporting Leader

for Dr. Ralph Otto

Back a. Hewith

Associate Administrator, NIFA

For all other project and program concerns, please contact us at 202–720–0747 or email <u>bhewitt@NIFA.usda.gov</u>